1/29/20 ALT Team Notes- Written by Mr. Ellingsen and Ms. Lesniewicz

Recognitions- Ms. Crivelli- for updating teachers about student IEPs etc at the start of the term
-made it to 3rd advisory!

-all Ts at meeting to build SEL into school culture, and initiating if not done before

-Crivelli and PGT team to handling/counseling ss even at last second

-Schutt and McGee for getting all seniors and other ss ready for presentations

Debrief wows and wonders from portfolio presentations with partner- some ss showed they
-Mr. Lopez with dual lang portfolios, impressed with s assessment of each other and with the
presentations overall

-wonder if some Ts need to give less time of focused in class time at the end of the term for
GRASP presentations because procrastination seems to be rampant and maybe this time would
be better served on other areas

-Mr. Lopez asked for parent feedback and to offer what they see as life skills that were present
in portfolio presentations; ie. public speaking, research then presentations occur in jobs every
day

-Music- more parents came because they "performed" and parents were able to connect in
meaningful manner with their own child

Ellevation PD-

-Spanish, and other language teachers liked the training

-Gen. ed. liked to use it for ELL and fully English speaking ss

-Ellevation will maybe include math in the future

-We need to continue to use the program as we are the only school to have full program access
-Take pictures of how we're using the Ellevation platform and Mr. Aguilar will send feedback to
Ellevation staff

Kinvolved

-Everyone is happy it's available

-Ms. Lora will adjust or fix any Aspen or language barrier issues

-The language the family chose when signing up for school is the language in which the family
will receive updates

-Perhaps we can norm what welcome messages can look like as a staff with Kinvo

Upcoming faculty meeting

-Academic discourse

-Using CHEC 7 strategies

-Looking for modifications for SPED and ELL ss

-Any other dept. or teacher can volunteer to help in these goals, specifically helping science and
social studies departments

Walk through discourse



-talking with people who are more aligned with our departments in small groups for this
discussion

Survey Regarding Budget

Budget will be released on Friday

Survey was sent out; reviewing the survey

-Asking about how to make addendums to the survey (e.g. email Ms. Tukeva regarding

-Survey will be addressing what should be cut/added

-Most likely going to be added, but certain resources will cost more for less

-Add in questions by emailing Ms. Tukeva regarding the survey (e.g. What should be prioritized-
-technology or personnel? With the addition of more middle school students, how does that
affect allocation of other resources?)

-Technology for 6th and 9th graders should be arriving "soon"



